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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   
To: John D’Ambrosia Chair, Ethernet Alliance 

jdambrosia@gmail.com 
Dave Tremblay Chair, PoE Subcommittee, Ethernet Alliance 

david.tremblay@hpe.com 
   
CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

George Zimmerman Technical Committee Chair  
george@cmephyconsulting.com 

Ed Larsen Chair, IEEE-SA SCC-18,  
ed.larsen@schneider-electric.com 

   
From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

dlaw@hpe.com 
   
Subject: Power Delivery over Communications Cabling 
Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Interim meeting, Fort Worth, TX, USA, 15th Sept 2016 

Dear Mr. D’Ambrosia, 

Thank you for your reply to our letter sent out of the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Plenary meeting in San Diego held in July of 2016. We note that you have requested a draft 
copy of IEEE P802.3bt. Please find Draft 2.0 attached. We will also be pleased to share the 
updated draft at the beginning and end of Sponsor Ballot. 

Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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